100 COLLECTIONS FOR SHOW AND TELL

Dear Parents (and kinders),

Can you believe it? We have almost been in school for 100 days! To celebrate this exciting day we will be having a special day at school on **WEDNESDAY**, **FEBRUARY 5**. One of the events will be show and tell.

I am asking that each kinder bring into school a collection of 100 things. Some suggestions might be:

- *100 pennies
- *100 buttons
- *100 Fruit Loops
- *100 stickers
- *100 cotton balls
- *100 pom poms
- *100 candy hearts
- *100 ????...what else can you think of?



PICASC PIACE the 100 items in a zip-lock baggic...either sandwich, quart or gallon size...Whichever best holds your 100 items. The only request is that the collection SHOULD NOT CONTAIN ANY BREAKABLES! We might be keeping the 100 collections at school for a few days before returning them home.

When counting out your objects, placing the items in groups of 10 and counting by 10's sometimes makes the task easier. (We are working on seeing groups of 10's and counting by 10's in class.)

These collections do take some time and you might need to enlist the help from grandparents, neighbors in your collections, so begin early to think of an idea and begin collecting and counting. :)

Collections are due on Wednesday, Feb 5. PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY COLLECTIONS INTO SCHOOL PRIOR TO THIS DATE.

Have fun starting to plan and create your 100 collections! If you have any questions, please let me know. Mrs. Bohl